Bristol Region youth workers forum

Dear youth worker

Bristol Region youth workers’ forum  

Thursday 15th November 2012 9.30am-1.30pm
I am writing to invite you to a youth workers’ forum meeting aimed at encouraging youth work by Christians in the greater Bristol region.

There are so many good things happening with many different churches and youth organisations in and around Bristol, that I thought it would be very helpful to meet together one morning and find out what everyone is doing. The morning would include a time for introductions, some inspirational input, a chance to hear a bit about different groups and organisations in and around Bristol (groups including CROSS, The Noise, SWYM, ngm, CYM, Christian Aid, The Mix and others). This time we will have a particular focus on working with schools. There will also be plenty of time to network and see how, together, we can serve the youth of this region more effectively.

The morning will start with coffee at 9.30am and will finish at 1pm with lunch (provided free of charge!!). The venue will be The New Foyer, Woodlands Christian Centre, Belgrave Rd, Clifton, Bristol BS8 2AA. Parking is limited so I recommend you use the shopper’s car park at Clifton Down, (entrance off Alma Rd) then walk round. Or you can pay for up to 3 hours at the on-street meters.
To help with catering could you fill in and return the slip below or email tim@themix.org.uk by November 12th. If you are aware of any other youth workers who are Christians (they may be church based, para-church based or working with a secular agency) who would like to come along, do forward this invite or get them to make contact with me.

I hope you will be able to join us for this morning. If you are unable to come but would like to be kept informed of any developments then indicate on the reply slip.

Yours sincerely
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Reply slip
Name:






Church/Organisation:

Address:

Tel no:






Email:

I will be coming to the Bristol Region youth workers consultation on Thurs Nov 15th 
I am not able to come but would like to be kept informed about any developments 
Please return to: Tim Dobson, 7 Cotham Park, Bristol BS6 6DA by Nov 12th 
7 Cotham Park


Bristol


BS6 6DA


01179166658








